

Director of Child Care Center Board Report August 10, 2020

Summer Care

We have been enjoying the weather and love to be outside. We have had a couple water days which the children can have fun while staying cool. We are also participating in the library summer program that takes place down by Riverside Park. The children get to experience different stories, songs, finger plays that are put on by the library staff members.









Staffing

We have hired a non-lead, full-day teacher. She will be working within our preschool and toddler rooms.

We are still looking to hire at least one more full-time teacher with the possibility of some part-time workers. We will need more staff in our substitute pool as well.

Looking Ahead

We have some classroom movement that we are working on getting finished by the start of the school year.

We continue to be flexible with the constant changing of recommendations and protocols. We plan to make adjustments as needed and to make sure that we are looking out for the health and safety of all staff, children and their families.

